P-04-505 Eating Disorder Unit in Wales - Correspondence, Petitioner to the Chair, 04.09.14

Dear Mr Powell,

Thank you for your letter and informing me of the considerations that have been made, regarding the separation of the two petitions.

I have been involved in another campaign called 'cwtch' which is also calling for an eating disorder hospital to be built in wales and the video I made was telling of my experiences and the reasons why I think a hospital is necessary, however the original plan for the video to be used in was withdrawn and the video has now not been used.

If I could be of any help please let me know.

Best wishes,

Keira